
 

 

 

Welcome to Hemingford Grey  Primary School!   

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you all had a great summer and are ready for an exciting year ahead.  The chil-

dren have been busy exploring their new learning environment and are looking forward to 

the rest of their friends joining them over the next few days.  They are ready to start 

learning about their new theme: ‘What is it like to live in Hemingford?’  Please find key 

dates and information in the newsletter below, but should you have any questions 

throughout the term, please do speak to us.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sarah Askew, Mrs Charlotte Garcia, Mrs Tara Mills and Mrs Carol Fry, Foundation 

Stage Team. 

PHONICS AND  

READING EVENING 
On Tuesday 19th of September (6:30-7:30) 

the Foundation Stage team invite you to our  

annual phonics evening.  We will show you how 

we teach phonics and reading at school.  We 

will also show you how you can support your 

child with their reading at home.   

This event is for parents and carers only (no  

children or younger siblings please). 

Dates for your Diary: 

Weds 11th/Thurs 12th Oct—Parents’ 

Evening 

Thurs 12th Oct—Individual/family pho-

tos 

Thurs 12th Oct—Mrs Askew/Mrs Mills’ 

Come to Lunch 

Thurs 19th Oct—Mrs Garcia’s Come to 

Lunch 

Fri 3rd Nov —Mrs Askew/Mrs Mills’ 

Coffee Morning 

Fri 10th Nov—Mrs Garcia’s Coffee 

Morning 

Thurs 30th Nov 2pm—Christmas pro-

duction 


